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Emilio Fernandez

From: John Jahnke
Sent: Tuesday, 12 August 2014 1:11 PM
To:     

Subject: 201488 - Query Regarding Notification
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8/01/2015

Hello   

Regarding the above I can advise you that your Notification has been received by Workplace Health and
Safety Queensland, processed and has been sent to our North Coast Regional Office for attention. To date
it does not appear as though any action has been taken on the matter but I will advise the Region of your call
and request they give you a call to let you know what is happening.

Regards

John Jahnke
Principal Advisor
WHSQ AAA
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